
 

 

SCL/BWR/2023-24/SE 
11th July, 2023 
 
Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd.  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,   
25th Floor, Dalal Street, 
MUMBAI – 400 023 

 
SCRIP CODE 500387 

 
 
Attn: Listing Department 
 
Subject: Clarification on media news regarding ‘Govt. issues inspection order 
against Shree Cement; stock edges lower’ 
 

Ref: Your e-mail dated 11th July, 2023 
 
Dear Mr. Harshad Naik, 
 

This has reference to your above e-mail seeking clarification to the recent news item 
which appeared in the https://www.livemint.com July 11, 2023 captioned ‘Govt. issues 
inspection order against Shree Cement; stock edges lower’.  
 
In this respect, we would like to inform that the Company has not received any 
Communication / Notice / Inspection Order from the Government so far. As such, 
Company is unable to comment over the same at this point of time.  
 
The Company would inform to the Exchanges of any price sensitive information and to 
make available on the Company's website, before the same is made public. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
for SHREE CEMENT LIMITED 
 
 
S. S. KHANDELWAL 
Company Secretary 
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